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Confirmation of approval of the prOJect
CB810 URBAN ECO ISLANDS

The Managing Authority hereby confirms that the project CB810 URBAN ECO ISLANDS has been
selected for funding by the Steering Committee in its meeting on 5-6 March, 2019.

The project is now expected to fulfill its conditions and the Subsidy Contract will be signed once
the Managing Authority approves the fulfillment. Project costs and activities are considered
eligible as of the start date indicated in the Application Form.

As the project has been approved, the project is advised to launch its implementation of
activities and pay related costs according to the approved Application Form already before
receiving the Subsidy Contract. This ensures that the project timeline is respected.

With best regards,

Merike Niitepold

Head of Managing Authority
Central Baltic Programme 2014-2020
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